
 

 

 

 

 

August 30, 2019      

Ethan Wittkorn, Regulatory Policy Advocate  

Office of the Lt. Governor Jon Husted  
Common Sense Initiative  
77 S. High St. 30th floor 

Columbus, OH 43214-6117 
 

RE: Agency Response to CSI Recommendation 
 

Dear Mr. Wittkorn:  
 
Thank you for your review of the BIA for the package “Psychology Board FYR Six 

Rules for Amendment (4732-1-03, 4732-2-01, 4732-3-01, 4732-7-01, 4732-15-01, 
4732-17-01, 4732-1-01, 4732-1-02, 4732-1-04, 4732-1-05, 4732-1-06, 4732-1-

07, 4732-1-08, 4732-1-09, 4732-1-10, 4732-1-11, 4732-1-12, 4732-1-13, 4732-2-
02, 4732-5-01, 4732-5-02, 4732-9-01, 4732-9-01.2, 4732-9-02, 4732-9-03, 4732-
9-04, 4732-9-05, 4732-9-06, 4732-11-01, 4732-11-03, 4732-13-01, 4732-13-02, 

4732-13-03, 4732-13-04, 4732-17-01.1; 4732-12-02; 4732-17-03; 4732-19-01; 
4732-21-01).”   

 
Based upon your review, this office will proceed with the formal filing of these rules 
with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review. 

 
Thanks again for your time and courtesy.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Ronald R. Ross, PhD, CPM 

Executive Director 
 

cc: Carrie Karuc, Director, Common Sense Initiative 
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